
The City of Cut Bank is happy to welcome our new Building Official, Kory Sandon.  Kory is a
Certified Residential & Commercial Building Inspector.  Effective May 1, 2024, some changes in
the program have been implemented, including the permitting of roof and deck installations.

For more information, email buildingofficial [at] cityofcutbank.org
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